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Dr. William C. LaCourse, professor of Glass Science in the School of Engineering, as well as associate provost for
Statutory Affairs for Alfred University, will receive the George W. Morey Award from the Glass and Optical
Materials Division of the American Ceramic Society during its May 20-23 meeting in Rochester, NY. The award,
considered to be among the most prestigious in the field of glass science and engineering, "recognizes achievements in
the field of glass science and technology," according to Dr. Barrett G. Potter, Jr., professor in the Department of
Materials Science and Engineering at Arizona State University, an Alfred University alumnus, and chair of the Glass
and Optical Materials Division. LaCourse is receiving the award for his "contributions in glass structure and
mechanical properties that have provided novel insights into the structures of As2S3 and silicate fibers, the effects of
forming conditions on fiber structure and properties, and into effects of environment on the formation and structure-
mechanical properties of glass," Potter explained. As this year's recipient of the award, LaCourse will deliver the
George Morey Award Lecture at 8 a.m. May 22LaCourse joined the AU faculty in 1970 and advanced through the
faculty ranks to become a full professor of Glass Science in what is now the School of Engineering in 1986.He served
as co-director of the Institute of Glass Science and Engineering from 1984 to 1988, and was instrumental in attracting
the National Science Foundation Industry-University Center for Glass Research to Alfred University.He was assistant
CGR director from February 1993 to February 1996, when he became interim director.LaCourse, who holds seven
patents, primarily on biomedical applications of glass, also served as director of the biomedical materials engineering
program, which now offers both B.S. and M.S. degrees.He has secured more than $3 million in research funds, and his
work has resulted in more than 100 publications and more than 300 presentations. He received a SUNY Award for
Research and Innovation for his work. During his tenure at Alfred, he has advised 14 Ph.D. degree recipients and 44
who received Master of Science degrees.LaCourse has been recognized for teaching excellence, earning the McMahon
Award for Excellence in Teaching, which is presented to College of Ceramics' faculty; multiple Alfred University
Excellence in Teaching Awards; the Kruson Award for Outstanding Service to the University; and a SUNY
Chancellor's Award for Excellence in Teaching.The Glass Art Society in 2004 bestowed upon him its prestigious
Dominick Labino Award. LaCourse is also writing a book, Glass Science for Glass Artists.Four of his former students
are or have been faculty members in Materials Science departments at colleges and universities.Popular with current
students and alumni, "Doc" LaCourse was named an honorary alumnus of the University by the Alumni Association.
For decades, he has been the "Voice of the Saxons," doing the play-by-play commentary at football games.An
entrepreneur as well, he founded Santanoni Glass and co-founded Saxon Glass, both start-up companies located in the
Ceramic Corridor Innovation Center in Alfred.Internationally recognized, he has been invited speaker at several
conferences, including the International Congress on Glass. He was a visiting scientist at St. Gobain Research in Paris,
and a visiting professor at the University of Modena, Italy.He is a Fellow of the American Ceramic Society.LaCourse
received his BS degree in Engineering Science from the State University of New York at Stony Brook; a master's in
Materials Science from the same institution and a Ph.D. degree in Materials Engineering from Rensselaer Polytechnic
Institute.


